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May 9, 2018 

 

 

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

P. O. Box 47250  

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

RE: Annual Report on Costs Associated with Permanent Disconnection and Removal of 

Facilities 

 Docket UE-001734  
 

Dear Mr. Johnson:   

 

Commission Staff has reviewed the compliance filing of Pacific Power & Light Company dated 

2/21/2018, reporting the number of times the tariff (Rule 4 & Rule 6) was used, and for each 

transaction:  the date, customer type, nature of the request, estimated removal cost and salvage, 

actual removal cost and salvage, description of the facilities removed, and the accounts used to 

book the transaction. 

 

Staff believes that the filing complies fully with the Commission’s Order 08, entered 11/27/2002. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David Panco 

Lead Staff 

Regulatory Analyst 

 

 


